Tulsa, Okla,

7/12/&5

Dear Dr, Allen,

Some time ago I wrote you requesting that you arrange
to have the four copiés of the JAYHAWKER year book for
1944-45 meiled to me at my expense, I have not heard
from you on this matter, if it is inconvénient for you
to do this please let me know and I will contact one of

the brothers at the S A E house to get them for me.

Respectfully

Bty

James E, Briley
2012 Fast 1l3th Place

Tulsa, Oklae



